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July 18, 2018 
Mr. Roger Peart 
President 
ASN Canada FIA 
481 North Service Road West, Suite A21 
Oakville, Ontario, L6M 2V6 
 
Dear President Peart, 
 
The Jamaica Millennium Motoring Club (JMMC) has received a Karting license application from a 
Canadian national, and seek to communicate with the person(s) responsible for granting permission for 
a Canadian citizen to be granted a license by a foreign ASN in accordance with Article 9.3.2 of the 
International Sporting Code. 
 
The Canadian citizen in question is a minor who competes in Karting, and wishes to race in Jamaica. His 
parents wish their son to be licensed by, and represent, Jamaica. 
 
The family lives in Jamaica and the minor attends school here as well. The JMMC has a copy of the 
minor’s birth certificate, and his address information on file. 
 
Any assistance you can provide will be sincerely appreciated. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Stephen Gunter 
Chairman 


